
In the near future, I will be introducing a series of bills to provide much-needed tax relief for 
Pennsylvanians and their families during these difficult inflationary times. 
 
This bill will increase the Child & Dependent Care Tax Credit in Pennsylvania to match the federal credit 
of up to $3,000 for one qualifying individual and $6,000 for two more qualifying individuals over a three-
year period. 
 
Please join me in cosponsoring this legislation to provide tax relief for Pennsylvanians and their families. 
 


